
OIL SPILL RESTORATION-·' PLANNING OFFICE 
437 E Street, Suite 301 Anchorage, Alaska 99501 

(907) 271-2461 FAX: (907) 271-2467 I {./1 {(cLyG 

August 13, 1990 

Gary Kompkoff, President 
Tatitlek IRA Council 
P.O. Box 171 
Tatitlek, Alaska 99677 

Dear Mr. Kompkoff: 

'\ 
~@{P)W ~ ~ 

~ 
Seven state and federal agencies (see enclosed list) are working 
together, in consultation with the public, to plan an environmental 
restoration program following the Exxon Valdez oil spill. The purpose 
of the program is to develop a plan to repair the damages to natural 
resources caused by the spill. The plan may include habitat 
protection, fisheries enhancement, and other recommendations to 
benefit fish, wildlife, cultural, and other natural resources. 

Rose Dreyer of the Department of Environmental Conservation and 
Richard Rolland of The North Pacific Rim suggested that your community 
might be interested in learning more about the planning project. In 
turn, we are interested in hearing from village residents about 
resources that were harmed by the spill and how to correct the 
damages. 

Before too long, we will mail you a progress report on our restoration 
planning activities. This will give you a feel for the many ideas 
that have been suggested so far. 

Would you be interested in having two or three representatives of the 
Work Group visit your community this fall? We could spend perhaps 
half a day meeting with council members and others that you suggest. 
We would also need your thoughts about possible meeting dates, because 
we will need to arrange visits to several communities on the same 
trip. If you are interested, please let us know by letter, telephone, 
or fax--whichever is most convenient for you . Thank you for your 
consideration. On behalf of the Work Group, we hope to see you this 
fall. 

Sincerely, 

Stan Senner Sandy Rabinowitch 
AK Dept. of Fish & Game US Dept. of the Interior 

State of Alaska: Departtnents of Fish & Game, Natural Resources, and Envirorunental Conservation 
United States:. Environmental Protection Agency, Deparunents of Agriculture, Commerce, and Interior 



•!UCGMU'P ~ 
August ~' 1990 

Brian Ross 
US Environmental Protection Agency 
437 E Street, Suite 301 
Anchorage, AK 99501 

Stan Senner 
Alaska Department of Fish And Game 
437 E Street, Suite 301 
Anchorage, AK 99501 

Sandy Rabinowitch 
National Park Service 
2525 Gambell, Room 107 
Anchorage, AK 99503 

Ri~hard B. Thompson 

~· 

Alaska Department of Natural Resources 
P.O. Box 107005 
Anchorage, AK 99510-7005 

Mark Brodersen 
AK Dept of Envoronmental Conservation 
P.O. Box 0 
Juneau, AK 99811-1800 

Dave Gibbons 
U.S. Forest Service 
P.O. Box 21628 
Juneau, AK 99802 

John Strand 
NOAA/NMFS 
P.O. Box 210029 
Auke Bay, AK 99821 

ADDITIONAL CONTACTS: 

Judi Maxwell 
Alaska Department of Fish and Game 
P.O. Box 3-2000 
Juneau, AK 99802 
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Gary Kornpkoff, President 
Tatitlak IRA Council 
PO Box 171 
Tatitlek AK 99677 

Ken Blatchford, Chairman 
Mt. Marathon Native Association 
PO Box 1467 
Seward AK 99664 

Vincent Kvasnikoff, President 
Nanwalek Traditional Councii 
PO Box 8065 
English Bay AK 99603-6665 

Charles P. Selanoff, President 
Chenega Bay IRA Council 
General Delivery 
Chenega Bay AK 99574-1608 

) 

Louis Dunlap, President 
Valdez Native Association 
PO Box 1108 
Vald~z AK 99686 

Elenore McMullen, Chief 
Port Graham Village Council 
PO Box PGM 
Homer AK 99603-8998 

Agnes Nichols, President 
Traditional Village of Eyak 
PO Box 1388 
Cordova AK 99574 



OIL SPILL RESTORATION PLANNING OFFICE 
437 E Street, Suite 301 Anchorage, Alaska 99501 

(907) 271-2461 FAX: (907) 271-2467 
31 August 1990 

Sandra Katelnikoff 
Administrator 
Tatitlek Village IRA Council 
P.O. Box 171 
Tatitlek, Alaska 99677 

Dear Ms. Katelnikoff: 

Thank you for your letter dated 20 August, inviting two or 
three representatives of the Restoration Planning Work Group to 
visit Tatitlek to discuss the oil spill restoration program. We 
are pleased to accept this invitation, and thank you for your 
interest in our project. We also have an invitation from Chenega. 

What do you think about Wednesday, 19 September, as a possible 
date? Please let us know if this is a possibility. If it is, we 
will then try to arrange an air charter and get back to you to 
reconfirm. 

Thanks again for your consideration. 
seeing you in September. 

We look forward to 

Sincerely, 

5P--~ 
Stanley E. Senner 
Restoration Program 

Manager, ADF&G 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
United States:. Environmentll Protection Agency, Departments of Agriculture, Commerce, and Interior 



OIL SPILL RESTORATION PLANNING OFFICE 
437 E Street, Suite 301 Anchorage, Alaska 99501 

(907) 271-2461 FAX: (907) 271-2467 
31 August 1990 

Charles P. Selanoff, Jr. 
President COPY 
Chenega Bay IRA Council 
P.O. Box 79 
Chenega Bay, Alaska 99574-9999 

Dear Mr. Selanoff: 

Thank you for your letter dated 22 August, inviting two or 
three representatives of t he Restorat i on Planning Work Group to 
visit Chenega Bay to discuss the oil spill restoration program. 
We are pleased to accept this invitation , and thank you for your 
interest in our project. We also have an invitation from Tatitlek. 

What do you think about Thursday, 20 September, as a possible 
date? Please let us know if this is a possibility. If it is, we 
will then try to arrange an air charter and get back to you to 
reconfirm. 

Thanks again for your considerat ion. 
seeing you in September. 

We look forward to 

Sincerely, 

~E.~ 
Restoration Program 

Manager, ADF&G 

State of Alaska: Depanments of Fish & Game, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
United States:. Fnvironmental Protection Agency. Departments of Agriculture, Commerce, and Interior 

------------------------~~~==~--------------~~~--~----------~~~~--------------~~~===---~' 
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September 4, 1990 

St ar,l ey Sem .. ,er 
Oil Spill Restoration Planning Office 
437 E Street. Suite 301 
Anchorage, AK 99501 

Dear Star,: 

Thank you for following up on my question about the p ink s a l mo n 
return 17 months after the spil l. We are al l anxious to see how 
the spill affected salmon returns thou gh it l ooks l1ke we will 
have to wait until next summer to see the impact on bot h eggs 
ar1d fry. 

I would a l so like to thank you for you for attending TNPR's 
board meeting in Valdez. Your presentation was informative and 
helpful and I believe that we all have a clearer understanding 
of the restoration process as a result of your i npu t . P lease 
keep me informed as to the schedule for vi ll age visits. We will 
be happy to help in any way that we can. 

S i r1cere 1 y, 

~~ 
Richard A. Rolland, 
Executive Director 

t... 3300 "C" Street I Anchorage, Alaska 99503-2775 I Ph. (907) 562-4155 I Fax (907) 563-2891 

'"' The Non-Profit Corporation Serving The People Of The Chugach Native Region 





WH.AT IS RESTORATION? 
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A broad variety of environmental restoration projects and activities 
may be appropriate following the Exxon Valdez oil spill. Under 
Federal law, funds available for environmental restoration are to be 
used to restore. replace. or acquire the equivalent of injured natural 
resources. 

Natural resources include land and water, vegetation, fish, wildlife, 
and other biota. Such cultural resources as historical and 
archaeological sites also may be considered for purposes of the 
restoration program. Human uses of the natural environment include 
recreation and subsistence activities, and these services too are 
appropriate subjects for restoration activities. 

"Restoration" includes direct attempts to return an injured resource 
to its baseline condition or function. An example would be to 
rehabilitate an oiled marsh ecosystem by augmenting natural plant 
and animal populations (after removal of the oil). 

"Replacement" includes substitution of a new resource for an 
injured resource. An example is to use hatchery or aquaculture 
techniques to establish an entirely new fishery stock in lieu of one 
that had been severely damaged. 

"Acquisition of equivalent resources" means to purchase or 
otherwise protect other resources that are similar or related to the 
injured resource in terms of ecological value, functions, or services 
provided. For example, one could purchase undamaged and 
unprotected wildlife habitats as alternatives to direct restoration of 
injured habitats. Equivalent resources need not be confined to the 
direct spill area. 
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RESTORATION PLANNING 
WORK GROUP 

STATE AGENCIES 

Department of Fish and Game 

Department of Environmental Conservation 

Department of Natural Resources 

FEDERAL AGENCIES 

Environmental Protection Agency 

Department of Agriculture 

Department of Commerce - National Oceanic and 
Atmospheric Administration 

Department of Interior 



WORKGROUP MEMBERS 
August 14, 1990 

Brian Ross 
US Environmental Protection Agency 
437 E Street, Suite 301 
Anchorage, AK 99501 

Stan Senner 
Alaska Department of Fish And Game 
437 E Street, Suite 301 
Anchorage, AK 99501 

Sandy Rabinowitch 
National Park Service 
2525 Gambell, Room 107 
Anchorage, AK 99503 

Richard B. Thompson 
Alaska Department of Natural Resources 
P.O. Box 107005 
Anchorage, AK 99510-7005 

Mark Brodersen 
AK Dept of Environme~tal Conservation 
P.O. Box 0 
Juneau, AK 99811-1800 

Dave Gibbons 
U.S. Forest Service 
P.O. Box 21628 
Juneau, AK 99802 

John Strand 
NOAA/NMFS 
P.O. Box 210029 
Auke Bay, AK 99821 

ADDITIONAL CONTACTS: 

Judi Maxwell 
Alaska Department of Fish and Game 
P.O. Box 3-2000 
Juneau, AK 99802 
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THE RESTORATION PLANNING PROCESS 
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OIL SPILL RESTORATION :PLANNING OFFICE 

437 E Street, Suite 301 Anchorage, Alaska 99501 
(907) 271-2461 FAX: (907) 271-2467 

Richard Rolland, Director 
The North Pacific Rim 
3300 "C" Street 
Anchorage, Al aska 99503-2775 

Dear Dick: 

27 August 1990 

©<O>PY 
This is to fol l ow up your question about pink salmon and the 

oil spill. You asked whether the newspapers were accurate in 
reporting that pink salmon that left Prince William Sound after 
the 1989 oil spill could be harvested in the sound in 1990. I 
discussed this with ADF&G's oil spill fi sheries program manager, 
Chuck Meacham, and have relayed his account below. 

The pink salmon caught commercia l ly in 1990 came from eggs 
hatched in the fall of 1988. The fry spent the 1988-89 winter in 
the streams/intertidal areas around the sound. The March 1989 
oil spill was before the juveniles migrated to the ocean: Thus, 
some of them were exposed to oil before leaving the sound. In 
1990 they are returning as adults. Pi nk salmon have a relatively 
compressed life history, so the newspaper accounts were not far 
off the mark. Please note that the p i nk salmon cohort that 
should return in Summer 1991 will be the cohort for which both 
the eggs and fry were exposed to oil, at least for those salmon 
originating in oiled streams a nd intertidal areas. 

I hope that this answers your question. I trust that my 
presentation at the board meeting was helpful, and I will be back 
in touch about the schedule for village visits. 

cc: Chuck Meacham 

Sincerely, 

~-
Stanley E. Senner 
Restoration Program 

Manager, ADF&G 

State of Alaska: Departments ofFish & Game, Natural Resources, and Envirorunental Conservation 
United States: Environmental Protection Agency, Department'i of Agriculture, Commerce, and Interior 



Gary Kompkoff, President 
Tatitlek IRA Council 
P.O. Box 171 
Tatitlek , Alaska 99677 

Dear Mr .. Kompkoff: 

August 13, 1990 

J<;Jw& 
ff 
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Seven state and federal agencies (see enclosed list) are working 
together, in consultation with t he public, to plan an environmental 
restoration program following the Exxon Valdez oil spill. The purpose 
of the program is to develop a plan t o r epair the damages to natural 
resources caused by the spill . The p lan ma y include habitat 
p r otection, fisheries enhancement, a nd ot her recommendations to 
benefit fish, wildlife , cultural, and other natural resources. 

Rose Dreyer of the Department of Env i ronmental Conservation and 
Richard Rolland of The North Pacific Rim suggested that your community 
might be inter ested in learning mo r e about t he planning project. In 
turn, we are interested in heari ng from village residents about 
resources that were harmed by the spi ll and how to correct the 
damages . 

Before too long, we wil l mail you a progres s report on our restoration 
planning activ ities. This will give you a f eel for the many ideas 
that have been suggested so far . 

Would you be i nterested in having two or three representatives of the 
Work Group visit your community th i s fal l? We could spend perhaps 
half a day meeting with council members and others that you suggest. 
We would also need your thoughts about p ossible meeting dates, because 
we will need to arrange visits t o s everal c ommunities on the same 
trip. If you are interested, pleas e let us k now by letter, telephone, 
or fax--whichever is most convenient fo r you . Thank you for your 
consideration. On behalf of the Work Gr oup, we hope to see you this 
fall . 

Sincerely, 

Stan Sen:1er Sandy Rabinowitch 
AK Dept. of Fish & Game US Dept. of t he Interior 

-- ····-•-• 'll· 



Ken Blatchford, Chairman 
Mt. Marathon Native Association 
P.O. Box 1467 
Seward, Alaska 99677 

Dear Mr. Blatchford: 

August 13, 1990 

Seven state and federal agencies (see enclosed list) are working 
together, in consultation with the public, to plan an environmental 
restoration program following the Exxon Valdez oil spill. The purpose 
of the program is to develop a plan to repair the damages to natural 
resources caused by the spill. The plan may include habitat 
protection, fisheries enhancement, and other recommendations to 
benefit fish, wildlife, cultural, and other natural resources. 

Rose Dreyer of the Department of Environmental Conservation and 
Richard Rolland of The North Pacific Rim suggested that your community 
might be interested in learning more about the planning project. In 
turn, we are interested in hearing from village residents about 
resources that were harmed by the spill and how to correct the 
damages. 

Before too long, we will mail you a progress report on our restoration 
planning activities. This will give you a feel for the many ideas 
that have been suggested so far. 

Would you be interested in having two or three representatives of the 
Work Group visit your community this fall~? We could spend perhaps 
half a day meeting with council members and others that you suggest. 
We would also need your thoughts about possible meeting dates, because 
we will need to arrange visits to several communities on the same 
trip. If you are interested, please let us know by letter, telephone, 
or fax~-whichever is most convenient for you. Thank you for your 
consideration. On behalf of the Work Group, we hope to see you this 
fall. 

Sincerely, 

Stan Senner Sandy Rabinowitch 
AK Dept. of Fish & Game US Dept. of the Interior 



Vincent Kvasnikoff, President 
Nanwaled Traditional Council 
P.O. Box 8065 
English Bay, Alaska 99603-6665 

Dear Mr. Kvasnikoff: 

August 13, 1990 

Seven state and federal agencies (see enclosed list) are working 
together, in consultation with the public, to plan an environmental 
restoration program following the Exxon Valdez oil spill. The purpose 
of the program is to develop a plan to repair the damages to natural 
resources caused by the spill. The plan may include habitat 
protection, fisheries enhancement, and other reconunendations to 
benefit fish, wildlife, cultural, and other natural resources. 

Rose Dreyer of the Department of Environmental Conservation and 
Richard Rolland of The North Pacific Rim suggested that your conununity 
might be interested in learning more about the planning project. In 
turn, we are interested in hearing from village residents about 
resources that were harmed by the spill and how to correct the 
damages. 

Before too long, we will mail you a progress report on our restoration 
planning activities. This will give you a feel for the many ideas 
that have been suggested so far. 

Would you be interested in having two or three representatives of the 
Work Group visit your community this fall? We could spend perhaps 
half a day meeting with council members and others that you suggest. 
We would also need your thoughts about possible meeting dates, because 
we will need to arrange visits to several communities on the same 
trip. If you are interested, please let us know by letter, telephone, 
or fax--whichever is most convenient for you. Thank you for your 
consideration. On behalf of the Work Group, we hope to see you this 
fall. 

Sincerely, 

Stan Senner Sandy Rabinowitch 
AK Dept. of Fish & Game US Dept. of the Interior 



Charles P. Selanoff, President 
Chenega Bay IRA Council 
General Delivery 
Chenega Bay, Alaska 99677 

Dear Mr. Selanoff: 

August 13, 1990 

Seven state and federal agencies (see enclosed list) are working 
together, in consultation with the public, to plan an environmental 
restoration program following the Exxon Valdez oil spill. The purpose 
of the program is to develop a plan to I:epair the damages to natural 
resources caused by the spill. The plan may include habitat 
protection, fisheries enhancement, and other recommendations to 
benefit fish, wildlife, cultural, and other natural resources. 

Rose Dreyer of the Department of Environmental Conservation and 
Richard Rolland of The North Pacific Rirn suggested that your community 
might be interested in learning more about the planning project. In 
turn, we are interested in hearing from village residents about 
resources that were harmed by the spill and how to correct the 
damages. 

Before too long, we will mail you a progress report on our restoration 
planning activities. This will give you a feel for the many ideas 
that have been suggested so far. 

Would you be interested in having two or three representatives of the 
Work Group visit your community this fall? We could spend perhaps 
half a day meeting with council members and others that you suggest. 
We would also need your thoughts about possible meeting dates, because 
we will need to arrange visits to several communities on the same 
trip. If you are interested, please let us know by letter, telephone, 
or fax--whichever is most convenient for you. Thank you for your 
consideration. On behalf of the Work Group, we hope to see you this 
fall. 

Sincerely, 

Stan Senner Sandy Rabinowitch 
AK Dept. of Fish & Game US Dept. of the Interior 



Louis Dunlap, President 
Valdez Native Association 
P.O. Box 1108 
Valdez, Alaska 99686 

Dear Mr. Dunlap: 

August 13, 1990 

Seven state and federal agencies (see enclosed list} are working 
together, in consultation with the public, to plan an environmental 
restoration program following the Exxon Valdez oil spill. The purpose 
of the program is to develop a plan to repair the damages to natural 
resources caused by the spill. The plan may include habitat 
protection, fisheries enhancement, and other recommendations to 
benefit fish, wildlife, cultural, and other natural resources. 

Rose Dreyer of the Department of Environmental Conservation and 
Richard Rolland of The North Pacific Rim suggested that your community 
might be interested in learning more about the planning project. In 
turn, we are interested in hearing from village residents about 
resources that were harmed by the spill and how to correct the 
damages. 

Before too long, we will mail you a progress report on our restoration 
planning activities. This will give you a feel for the many ideas 
that have been suggested so far. 

Would you be interested in having two or three representatives of the 
Work Group visit your community this fall? We could spend perhaps 
half a day meeting with council members and others that you suggest. 
We would also need your thoughts about possible meeting dates, because 
we will need to arrange visits to several communities on the same 
trip. If you are interested, please let us know by letter, telephone, 
or fax--whichever is most convenient for you. Thank you for your 
consideration. On behalf of the Work Group, we hope to see you this 
fall. 

Sincerely, 

Stan Senner Sandy Rabinowitch 
AK Dept. of Fish & Game US Dept. of the Interior 



Elenore McMullen, Chief 
Port Graham Village Council 
P.O. Box PGM 
Homer, Alaska 99603-8998 

Dear Ms. McMullen: 

Aug·ust 13, 1990 

Seven state and federal agencies (see enclosed list) are working 
together, in consultation with the public, to plan an environmental 
restoration program following the Exxon ·valdez oil spill. The purpose 
of the program is to develop a plan to repair the damages to natural 
resources caused by the spill. The plan may include habitat 
protection, fisheries enhancement, and other recommendations to 
benefit fish, wildlife, cultural, and other natural resources. 

Rose Dreyer of the Department of Environmental Conservation and 
Richard Rolland of The North Pacific Rim suggested that your community 
might be interested in learning more about the planning project. In 
turn, we are interested in hearing from village residents about 
resources that were harmed by the spill and how to correct the 
damages. 

Before too long, we will mail you a progress report on our restoration 
planning activities. This will give you a feel for the many ideas 
that have been suggested so far. 

Would you be interested in having two or three representatives of the 
Work Group visit your community this fall? We could spend perhaps 
half a day meeting with council members and others that you suggest. 
We would also need your thoughts about possible meeting dates, because 
we will need to arrange visits to several communities on the same 
trip. If you are interested, please let us know by letter, telephone, 
or fax--whichever is most convenient for you. Thank you for your 
consideration. On behalf of the Work Group, we hope to see you this 
fall. 

Sincerely, 

Stan Senner Sandy Rabinowitch 
AK Dept. of Fish & Game US Dept. of the Interior 



Agnes Nichols, President 
Traditional Village of Eyak 
P.O. Box 1388 
Cordova, Alaska 99574 

Dear Ms. Nichols: 

August 13, 1990 

Seven state and federal agencies (see enclosed list) are working 
together, in consultation with the public, to plan an environmental 
restoration program following the Exxon Valdez oil spill. The purpose 
of the program is to develop a plan to repair the damages to natural 
resources caused by the spill. The plan may include habitat 
protection, fisheries enhancement, and other recommendations to 
benefit fish, wildlife, cultural, and other natural resources. 

Rose Dreyer of the Department of Environmental Conservation and 
Richard Rolland of The North Pacific Rim suggested that your community 
might be interested in learning more about the planning project. In 
turn, we are interested in hearing from village residents about 
resources that were harmed by the spill and how to correct the 
damages. 

Before too long, we will mail you a progress report on our restoration 
planning activities. This will give you a feel for the many ideas 
that have been suggested so far. 

Would you be interested in having two or three representatives of the 
Work Group visit your community this fall? We could spend perhaps 
half a day meeting with council members and others that you suggest. 
We would also need your thoughts about possible meeting dates, because 
we will need to arrange visits to several communities on the same 
trip. If you are interested, please let us know by letter, telephone, 
or fax--whichever is most convenient for you. Thank you for your 
consideration. On behalf of the Work Group, we hope to see you this 
fall. 

Sincerely, 

Stan Senner Sandy Rabinowitch 
AK Dept. of Fish & Game US Dept. of the Interior 



J<.pw&. 
l'" -~ ~ c-. . a-lll. ....t=- ~ LL 

OIL SPILL RESTORATION, PLANNING O FFICE 

437 E Street, Suite 301 Anchorage, Alaska 99501 
(907) 271-2461 FAX: (907) 271-2467 

Peter Nagel, Land Manager 
Chugach Alaska Corporat i on 
3000 "A" Street 
Anchorage, Alaska 99503 

Dear Mr. Nagel: 

9 August 1990 

Following the Restoration Planning Work Group's public 
scoping meeting in Anchorage lat e this spring, you mentioned the 
possibility of bringing to Ancho r a ge representatives of village 
corporations within the Chugach region t o meet work group members 
a rid discuss the restoration planning project. We are still 
interested in this idea and wou l d like t o discuss plans and dates 
for this fall. 

You should also be aware that we are working with staff 
members from North Pacific Rim a nd the Department of 
Environmental Conservat i on's oi l spi l l c ommunity liaison program 
in regard to a possible series o f vis i ts to villages within the 
oil spill area. Our plan is to send a l ett er to leaders of 
Village Councils and Native Ass ociations, as appropriate, within 
the Chugach and Kodiak regions, offering to visit interested 
villages if invited to do so. We anticipai e half-day visits by 
groups of two or three people wi t h the f ormat of meetings to be 
determined by the village residents. 

We see these village visit s a s s omething that complements 
your suggestion of bringing repr esentatives into Anchorage for a 
meeting, and we want to be s u re you a re fully aware of our plans. 
Th is is why I have b e en trying t o connect by telephone for the 
last several days. 

State of Alaska: Departments of Fish & Game, Natural Resources, and Environmental Conservation 
United States: Environmental Protection Agency, Departments of Agriculture, Commerce, and Interior 
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Letter to Peter Nagel 
9 August 1990 
Page 2 

If you have any comments or suggestions, or wish to discuss plans 
for a meeting in Anchorage, please do give a call to either Brian 
Ross (EPA) or me (271-2461). 

cc: Richard Rolland, North Pacific Rim 
Rose Dreyer, DEC Community Liaison 

pc,v: e~w 6 ~t..-~er s 
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Sincerely, 

s~s~ 
Stanley E. Senner 
Restoration Program 

Manager, ADF&G 


